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ANNOUCEMENT OF BIDDING CANCELLATION 

RICE PROCUREMENT IMPORTATION 2024 

No: PU- 11 /DP000/PD.04.01/10/2024   

       

Referring to the Invitation of Bidding No: PU-10/DP000/PD.04.01/10/2024 dated                 

October 22nd, 2024, we would like to inform you that the Bidding is CANCELLED.   

As per Section C point c, is states that “Any changes to the schedule or information will be 

communicated to you via your registered email address”.  

We highly appreciate the time and effort given in participating in the Invitation of Bidding.  

 

 

      Sincerely,  
Jakarta, October 23rd  2024  

      PERUSAHAAN UMUM (PERUM) BULOG 
      COMMITTEE OF RICE PROCUREMENT 2024  


